
 
Sent: 3/10/2018 2:54:08 PM 
Subject: Online Submission  03/10/2018   MRS Louise Paine  92 Leworthy ST  Bardon QLD Qld  gavin_louise@hotmail.com   RE: DA2017/1274 - 52 Cabbage Tree Road BAYVIEW NSW 2104   I object to DA1274/2017 to develop 7 apartment buildings in the middle of the designated high priority wildlife corridor home to many vulnerable species. This is Biodiversity land and should not be destroyed by this 85 Unit development.  Once this land is destroyed, the wildlife and future generations of wildlife are also destroyed. Please, reconsider this development. Your council will be greatly rewarded at the ballot box. Now and the future is priceless.. Please reconsider this development and reject it on the grounds of environmental sensitivity and duty. Thank you for reading my submission.  


